Barry County report:

The Barry County Democrats continue to reach out to MDP caucuses and other officials and groups to partner at events and on issues.  We welcomed Mary and Mark, Michael Lynch (CD2 candidate), and Andrea Pierce (Anishinaabek Caucus) to our annual picnic in July.  We also welcomed new faces at this get-together and look forward to engaging with more interested county residents!
Similarly, we welcomed Austin Marsman (MDP Youth Vice Chair) and more of the Anishinaabek Caucus to our booth at the Barry County Fair.  Our spot was well-positioned and we were able to interact with many fair-goers.
The annual Hastings Summerfest happens during the last weekend of August.  We are working on getting more friends from within the county as well as elsewhere in the state to join us at our booth Friday through Sunday and especially at the parade on Saturday.  Stop on by - we'll be near the craft show and food trailers!
 
Also, please note in the minutes for last minutes, under NEW Business, the following, which looks like it needs to be addressed under OLD Biz this month, unless there is a committee for this topic:
INCREASING/DECREASING DISTRICT COMMITTEE – It was moved by K.P. Mahoney and seconded by Ken Mahoney to REPLACE MARY TEMPLE WITH LYNNE CAVAZOS AS THE REPRESENTATIVE FOR OCEANA COUNTY.  Discussion followed.  Dallas Dean called FOR THE MOTION TO BE TABLED FOR MORE RESEARCH AS TO WHO SHOULD BE REMOVED FROM THE LIST BASED ON GEOGRAPHIC RESIDENCY.  A review and vote on who should be on the District Committee will be added to the August 12th Meeting Agenda.
 
I will not be making the drive north but do intend to be on the Zoom call - see you Saturday!
Chris
